
Welcome to Foundation

Here are a few things you need to know as we get into our new school year.

First of all we all want to say a big well done to all of the children for how well they've

started school. They have been a pleasure so far and we’re looking forward to seeing what

this year brings.

Staff

The teachers in Foundation are: Mrs Wainwright, Mrs Buckton and Miss Kelly.

Mrs Wainwright teaches the Butterflies Monday, Tuesday and Wednesdays.

Mrs Buckton teaches the Butterflies Wednesday afternoons, Thursdays and Fridays.

Miss Kelly teaches the Ladybirds everyday.

Our support staff are: Mrs Raines, Mrs Harman, Mrs Flintoft and Mrs Bell.

PE

PE is on a Wednesday afternoon with the sports coaches. Children will need to come to

school in their PE kit on a Wednesday. They will go home in their PE kits too. Please ensure

no jewellery is worn and long hair is tied up for the day.

Reading at home

We will be in touch shortly to tell you about how reading at home will work.

Polite reminders

● Please can all items of clothing be named, as well as bags, packed lunches etc

● Please only send water in drinking bottles, no juice.

● Please can a change of clothes be in school at all times for your child.

Thank you

Foundation Stage Team




